
The regular monthly meeting of the Liberty Township Supervisors was called to order by 

Supervisor Lori Raub on November 7th, 2024 at 7:00 pm. Supervisors Present: Lori Raub, Alton 

Wilber & Darin DeRose. Secretary/Treasurer present: Laura Pert. Alternate Secretary/Treasurer 

present: Alicia Roe. Public present: Lennie Kalechitz, Stacey Kalechitz, Cheryl Campbell, 

Clifford Reed, Alice Roe, Robert Roe, Bill Bayne, Stephen Roe, Claire Woidt, and Dennis & 

Rachel Magargal.  

Pledge of Allegiance was said.  

Public Comments: Rachel Magargal expressed a message of joy over the presidential election 

results, “God Bless America”. Bill Bayne noted that a road sign on Jones Creek Road is 

down/missing.  

Minutes: Alton made the motion to accept the October Meeting Minutes, Lori seconds, Darin 

says yes.  

Road Report: Darin reports that the road crew worked on grading Cabin Hill East and two sluice 

pipes were added to this road. Also graded were Lower Rhiney Creek Road, Mill Road, Jones 

Creek Road, Lyons Road, and Mountain Valley Road. The boys worked to fix potholes 

throughout the township, and they are working on leaf blowing the roads and ditches before 

snow flies now.   

Treasurer’s Report: Alton makes a motion to accept the October 2024 Treasurer’s Report as 

presented, Lori seconds and Darin says yes.   

Scheduled Public Input: None 

Old Business: None 

New Business: Lori announced the resignation of Damien, and that the township is currently 

searching for a CDL driver. Lori announced the official news that the township was awarded the 

large grant for the renovation of the township building! Darin spoke on the matter of securing 

health insurance for our full-time employees, as well as the retirement plan through PSATS. 

Darin stated that the township is currently pursuing two more grants, one for a larger truck and 

one for a new mower. The LSA resolutions for said grants were approved by Lori Raub and 

signed by the secretary/treasurer. Darin announced that the township’s leaf blower was brought 

back to the township and will be put to good use.  

Meetings: The next regular Planning Commission Meeting is Monday, November 18th at 7pm. 

The next Monthly Township Meeting is Thursday, December 5th at 7pm. 

Correspondence: None 

Check Signing:  None 

Adjournment: Alton made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:16 pm, Darin seconds and Lori 

says yes.  


